 

On February 20, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding item AC2-Agreement with Discover Palm Beach County, Inc.
 

REQUEST:
 

 I do not want to miss this...can we get an invite?
 

RESPONSE:
 

Absolutely!  Board Members are invited and encouraged to attend every year. In case you wish to hold the date on your calendar, on April 19 & 20, 2007, the School District will sponsor the 6th Annual Conference on Single School Culture at the Palm Beach County Convention Center.

